Michael Furtaw

From: Chris Canfield - DNR <chris.canfield@state.co.us>

Sent: Friday, April 10, 2015 11:50 AM

To: LaRue, Sam; GStevens@adcogov.org

Cc: Dinkel, Mike; Hamlin, Phil; Schneider, Paul; Mickelson, Erik; Chase, Charles; Kelly
Kenyon; John Cocroft; Michael Furtaw

Subject: RE: State Reportable Release

Thanks Sam,

This is to acknowledge your reporting of the subject release to the COGCC within 24-hours of discovery.

Chris Canfield, P.G.
Environmental Protection Specialst

COLORADO

0il & Gas Conservation
Commission

Matural Resources

P 303.894.2100 x5183 | F 303.894.2109 | C 720.347.7484
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203
chris.canfield@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc

From: LaRue, Sam [mailto:Sam.LaRue@anadarko.com]

Sent: Friday, April 10, 2015 11:18 AM

To: ‘chris.canfield@state.co.us"; ‘GStevens@adcogov.org'

Cc: Dinkel, Mike; Hamlin, Phil; Schneider, Paul; Mickelson, Erik; Chase, Charles; Kelly Kenyon; John Cocroft; Michael
Furtaw

Subject: State Reportable Release

Good Morning,

We had a State Reportable Release at the location listed below. While performing clean-up in response to a non-
reportable release inside containment, groundwater was encountered. A groundwater sample was collected on April 9,
2015. Results received on April 10, 2015 indicate that groundwater impacts are present. More information will be
provided in a forthcoming Form 19. Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions. Thank you,

HSR Van Schaack 4-11
Location ID: 320424
NWNW Sec.11 2S 66W

Sam LaRue | Senior HSE Representative
Anadarko Petroleum Corporation
Direct: (970)-515-1238 | Mobile: (720)-666-9891



